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Kansas Association of 

School Librarians

March 10, 2005

Dear Superintendent/School Board President,

The Kansas Association of School Librarians (KASL) is sending materials to all superintendents and school board presidents in the state of Kansas to help us in conveying to school communities the high correlation between strong school library media programs and student achievement.  The enclosed brochure outlines the differences in services and resources that school libraries can and do provide in your district to that of public libraries.

You may find it particularly interesting to note that Kansas students are more likely to A+chieve  when they have:

· A full-time licensed library media specialist in their building.

· A library media specialist who collaborates with teachers in curricular design and delivery.

· A library media specialist who teaches students how to use information literacy strategies, technologies, and problem-solving skills to compose, research, and answer questions on topics of personal interest or for class assignments.

· Library collections and technologies that are up-to-date and reflect state and national standards and benchmarks.

April is Kansas School Library Media Month.  Please take a moment to express your appreciation to the library media specialist(s) in your district with a call or note letting them know you are aware of all the work they do to increase student achievement and to foster the love of reading and learning in children.

We appreciate your continued commitment to the students of Kansas!

Sincerely,

Ann L. Schuster

Ann L. Schuster

President, Kansas Association of School Librarians
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